
From: Marcum, Matthew R - DNR 
Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 3:48 PM 
To: Olson, Kevin T - DNR; Balgooyen, Noah - DNR; Hannes, Robert - DNR 
Cc: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
Subject: RE: City of Manitowoc SDW project 
 
Thanks for the heads up Kevin. I see we’ve got an email from Rob stating that as well. I have no 
objection with them using ARPA funds for this project. Rob mentions it in his email, and I agree, that 
they should wait to formally withdraw their SDWLP application until they know for certain that ARPA 
funds can cover the entire project.  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Matt Marcum 
Cell Phone: (608) 575-8825 
MatthewR.Marcum@Wisconsin.gov  

 

From: Olson, Kevin T - DNR <Kevin.Olson@wisconsin.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 3:16 PM 
To: Marcum, Matthew R - DNR <MatthewR.Marcum@wisconsin.gov>; Balgooyen, Noah - DNR 
<Noah.Balgooyen@wisconsin.gov>; Hannes, Robert - DNR <Robert.Hannes@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR <Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: City of Manitowoc SDW project 
 
Good Afternoon,  
 
I just got off the phone with Rob Michelson from the City of Manitowoc; he stated that the City received 
ARPA funds and the City Council decided to apply those funds to this project. He stated that Manitowoc 
would like to pause action with our program funding with the hopes that this funding will be sufficient 
to cover the project costs. I believe he will be sending out a letter within the day relaying this 
information. 
 
Have a great day, 
 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Kevin Olson 

Project Manager – Community Financial Assistance 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
Phone:608-234-2238 
Kevin.olson@wisconsin.gov 
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